Jeanne Davoren

From:

Mike Merolli

Sent:

Tuesday, May 15, 2018 7:08 AM

To:

Laura St. John-Dupuis; Kimberly Newman

Cc: Subject: Board of Selectmen; Finance Committee FinCom Meeting on Thursday, May 10, 2018

Attachments:

05102018EndOfYearTransfer.pdf

Good Morning

On Thursday, May 10, 2018 the Mendon FinCom met at 6:30 PM, as posted.

We did have a quorum. In attendance was Mike Merolli, Brian Guzman, Heather Allcock, and Norman Round.

The transfers approved at the BOS meeting earlier that week were approved. They are attached.

In addition, a motion was made by Brian Guzman , 2nd by Heather Allcock, and unanimously passed to

allow the Chairman to approve budget transfers on behalf of the FinCom for the remainder of the fiscal year.

Mike Merolli

FinCom Chair